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Gladys Leung 
Notice Of Development Permit Panel Meeting 

To: Planning & Development Division 

File: DP 18-837117 
Site: 6333 Mah Bing Street 

Schedule 3 to the Minutes of the 
Development Permit Panel 
meeting held on Wednesday, July 
29, 2020. 

I would not permit the construction of a multiple-family residential development at 6333 Mah Bing Street. 

The reason is I am living 6611 Minoru Blvd, Richmond. That construction will happen very close to our 
building. It will produce lots of noise and dust to break and rebuild a new building. And I worry it will affect 
our building's foundation or infrastructure. If so, its dangerous to me, my family, and my neighbors. 

In fact, Richmond still has a lot of empty space. Why that development selects the land which has existing 
buildings!? 
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